TELEPHONE «688.04.5

RoBERT B. OYLER
LAWYER

296-WEST EIGHTH-ETREE T
LAWRENCE, KANSAS

1021 Re To
December 1, 1937

Pr. F. C. Allen
Basketball Coach
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allenst

Thank you for the old boxing gloves, volleyballs and
basketballs. A colored group 2t Lincoln School in North
lawrence and also at Iawrence High School will have a lot
of fun playing with these articles. Any such sporting
goods discarded from time to time by the University would

be appreciated by such a group.

I just mention the fact that if you need officials
for any of your second team games in the month of December,

I would be glad to have the opportunity to officiate for
you,

Sincerely yours,

Gt

Robert Oyler

RO/ T J




